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Welcome to March!  I know it’s still cold out, but in the dance world, 
Spring time means performance time!  We’ve got a lot to talk about!   
 
First of all, this is your 100th reminder that recital is set for Friday, 
May 3 at 7pm, and Saturday, May 4 at 2:30pm.  This year, recital 
will be held at Ed-Co High School, which is a change from the past 
several years.  Our theme is “A Little Help from my Friends”,        
featuring music from the Beatles. 
 
Now, to the issue of all the snow.  It has certainly been an              
exceptional year in the way of weather…and that is just me trying to 
put my usual positive spin on things :)  Tuesdays were definitely   
impacted the most.  We got creative with some Facebook 
Livestreams, we’ve combined some different classes, and there will 
be a couple of additional extra rehearsals thrown in before the end of 
the season.  I will send those extra class schedules out to impacted 
classes as needed.  It’s certainly not a perfect situation, but know 
that I’m doing my best to continue to provide you an excellent service 
and value for your dancers — keeping other activities and            
commitments in mind, too! 
 
How many of the kiddos have LOVED their costumes?  That’s always 
such a fun time for them.  For dancers who have brought costumes 
home - please make sure they are HANGING up in a closet (and out 
of reach of little hands).  They will need some time to get the        
wrinkles out.  And they shouldn’t be worn until it is dress rehearsal 
time!  Dancers who’ve not received costumes will be receiving them 
in the next month. 
 
In addition to the costuming they’ve brought home, all dancers will 
need the following Fusion apparel:  Green shirt, black sweatpants, black tank (ladies only), 
black spandex shorts (ladies only).  Rivals will be opening up that order March 15-31.  Also 
on that order we will be launching our RECITAL SHIRTS and Parent Apparel!!  The recital 
shirts are a fun keepsake for the dancers, and the Parent apparel is a fun way to support 
your dancer — it makes me smile when I see the dancers and families wearing the swag 
throughout the year! 
 
Please take a moment to review all of the rehearsal, picture, and performance dates in the 
box on this newsletter!  There is lots to keep track of, and I am so appreciative of those who 
take note of all the details.  For those of you who took the time to read all the way through 
this newsletter — SHARE the recital poster on Facebook from the Fusion page, inviting 
your friends and family to come see it, and then send a message to the Fusion page to let me 
know you’ve done it!  You’ll be entered in a drawing to win a FREE recital shirt or a 4-pack 
of tickets to the recital!  (It pays to read the newsletter!!) 

--Miranda   

Dates To Remember: 

• Class WILL be held on            

Wednesday, 3/6 

• FINAL tuition         

payment due the week 

of March 11th! 

• Recital tickets on sale 

Wednesday, 4/10 

• Dress Rehearsal:   

Tuesday 4/23  

• Dress Rehearsal:   

Tuesday 4/30 

• Studio Pictures: 

Wednesday, 5/1  

• Dress Rehearsal:   

Thursday, 5/2 

• Dance Recital:         

May 3  at 7pm               

May 4 at 2:30pm         

at Ed-Co High School 
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